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 Special Envoy Carlos Chan Calls on Philippine Ambassador  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

24 January 2018 DHAKA – Businessman Mr. Carlos Chan, Special Envoy to China, accompanied 

by former Ambassador to Dhaka Mrs. Zenaida Tacorda-Rabago called on Ambassador Vicente 

Vivencio T. Bandillo (center) on 22 January 2017 to discuss business opportunities in Bangladesh 

especially about his famous OISHI brand. 

Ambassador Chan was accompanied by Mr. Domingo Chua, former President of Allied Bank and 

Air Philippines; Mr. Peter Zhuang, Philippine Chinese Youth Assistant President; Mr. Wesley 

Chua, General Manager of Chan C Bros., Inc.; Mr. Robert Li, Manager of OISHI; Mr. Worthy 

Acosta, Assistant Secretary of Special Envoy; and officials of the Overseas Chinese Association in 

Bangladesh. END 

 


